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RCS Board Meetings Compliance with Governor’s Executive Orders (Shelter in Place) 
 
 
The health, well-being, and public safety of community members, public officials, and 
employees is the top priority for River Charter Schools. Therefore, effective for Board 
Meetings March 17, 2020 and later and consistent with the Shelter in Place orders from the 
Governor and Yolo County, Board members and staff may participate in the upcoming 
board meetings via teleconference or otherwise electronically. Meetings after March 17, 2020 
are compliant with the Governor's Executive Order N-29-20 which allows for a deviation of 
teleconference rules required by the Brown Act. Likewise, in person attendance at the Board 
meetings will not be permitted until further notice. Please email public comments to 
RCSBoardPublicComment@rivercharterschools.org by 5pm on the day of any Board 
meeting you want to have your public comment read at.  Public comment emails will be 
accepted up to and while the Board is still on the public comment agenda item.  Participation 
for the public will be facilitated by using a link for listen only mode for open sessions which 
will be provided on the meeting agendas. 
 
In the subject line of the email, please state your name and the item you are commenting 
on, including agenda number and title. If you wish to submit a public comment on more 
than one agenda item, please send a separate email for each item. Please be aware that 
written public comments, including your name, may become public information. 

https://www.gov.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/3.17.20-N-29-20-EO.pdf
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